
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Mon, Aug 29, 2022 at 4:12 PM 
Subject: Re: AML North Emergency - Four States Road (Vandevender) Subsidence 
To: Ayers, Jeremy D <jeremy.d.ayers@wv.gov>, Hager III, Joseph E 
<joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, Atkins, Mark A <mark.a.atkins@wv.gov> 
Cc: Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Jeremy, 
 
Your emergency request for the Four States Riad (Vandevender) Sinkhole emergency 
is approved. Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division 
Procedures handbook. and return all supporting documentation to this office within 30 
days of this approval for contract  issuance. 
 
-- 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
  
 
On Fri, Aug 26, 2022 at 8:52 AM Ayers, Jeremy D <jeremy.d.ayers@wv.gov> wrote: 
For review and approval. 
 
Thanks 
Jeremy 
 
 
-- 

Jeremy Ayers, P.E. 
Northern Emergency Engineer 
WVDEP Abandoned Mine Lands 
101 Cambridge Place 
Bridgeport, WV 26330 
C 304-203-4058 
O 304-842-1900 
F 304-842-1928 
 






